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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 649 
 Kindergarten:  78 
 First Grade:     78 
 Second Grade: 68 
 Third Grade:    68 
 Fourth Grade:  73 
 Fifth Grade:     69 
 Sixth Grade:    76 
 Seventh Grade: 64 
 Eighth Grade : 75 

 
Student Highlights: 

Girls basketball ended on December 19th, 2013.  It was a great season for these 
girls there was so much improvement.  It was exciting to see the growth these girls 
made.  Boys basketball started off on January 6, 2014.  They have not had any games 
yet, but they look extremely promising! 

The SHS AVID class came and did an ANTI-bullying assembly for the FCS middle 
school students.  They did a nice job on their presentation and video that they showed. 

On Friday, December 20th there was an awesome assembly for the whole middle 
school.  The FCS Leadership students put it on.  We honored students that had made 
HONOR Roll, perfect attendance, student athletes.  There was a dance that several 
students performed as well as many competitions.  This was super fun activity. 

  
  

What’s New: 
  
 We will be having our second math in-service in the month of January.   All 
math teachers in the district will be spending a full day with Sarah Schulh to continue 
their hard work on Common Core State Standards, Common Formative Assessments, 
and increasing their student’s depth of knowledge.  This will help all of our students 
when we begin to take the Smarter Balanced assessment next year. 
  

Dates to remember: 
 January 14   Boys BXB @ Home vs Gaston 
 January 16  Boys BXB @ YC 
 January 21 Boys BXB @ Home vs Willamina 
 January 21  K-2 Math Teachers In-service 



 January 23 Boys BXB @ Nestucca 
 January 23 3-5 Math Teachers In-service 
 January 24 6-12 Math Teachers In-service 
 January 28 Boys BXB @ Home vs Dayton 
 January 30 Boys BXB @ Amity 


